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MCHS 60s Reunion & Celebration of the 60s 
                  Event Committee:  Jaan Pill, Lynn (Hennebury) Legge, Peter Mearns,  

                D.Scott Munro, Gina (Davis) Cayer 
                                  Data base team:   Howard Hight, Diana (McLagan) Redden 
 

Please join us: Oct. 17 2015 at Old Mill, Toronto 
 

 

This edition of the Newsletter has been written, 
prepared and submitted by Cheryl Casino 

Houston. 
 

Mark Your Calendars! 
The Malcolm Campbell Reunion & Celebration of the 60s 

will take place at the Old Mill, Toronto 
October 17, 2015 

Dear MCHS grad: 
 
The time is flying by, the summer’s almost here, and the great MCHS reunion is just a few 
months away. We want YOU to be a part of this very special night and so we’re 
encouraging you to sign up now. It’s been a few years since we were in high school – 
well, make it more like 50 - but the memories will 
come flooding back when you attend this momentous 
occasion.  
 This is your chance to reconnect with former 
classmates and compare notes on how the years 
have treated you both. You may see members from 
your old soccer team, re-harmonize with friends from 
the Glee Club, or even reconnect with your date from 
prom night. Do you remember the song your class 
practiced for hours for the Montreal Class Choir 
competition? How about those semi-formal school 
dances when we got all dolled up? Do you remember 
doing the twist or swaying to the “slow” dances?  
Well, you can do it all again on October 17th! It’s your 
chance to see old friends, relive precious memories, 
and maybe even shed a few tears. 

The organizing committee has been carefully 
planning this event for over a year and it promises to 
be a blast! They’ve worked hard to make it the best 



reunion ever and look forward to welcoming YOU! Sign up now. Included in the price of 
your ticket is a gourmet dinner and the opportunity show your moves on the dance floor. 
Anyone remember how to do the “locomotion” or the “mashed potatoes”? 
 
Please sign up NOW. Here’s the information about how to register and where to 
send your cheque: 
 
Grads = $150.00  Grad + spouse/partner/friend = $250.00 
 
Send cheque to:       Diana Redden, 4487 – 222A Street, Langley, B.C., V2Z 1B2 
Email address:   retiredredden@telus.net 
 
The following is reported by Cheryl, but not authored by her. 
 
Christmas is coming (a poem dedicated to a former MCHS teacher) 
Christmas is coming, tuck in your shirt-tail quick! 
Take off that coloured sweater cause he sure ain’t old St Nick 
Straighten up your tie and smooth your tunic skirt 
Pull up your socks and comb your hair, make sure you’re looking pert  
Stand straight and be respectful as he slowly saunters by  
As he can spy a wardrobe malfunction in the proverbial blink of an eye 
And then you’re on the carpet, getting blamed for being lax 
About school rules and dress codes, he’ll chastise you to the max 
And after this dressing down, you’ll sheepishly slink away 
To join many others in the detention room – Oy vey! 
So, if you see Christmas coming, look smart and wear a smile 
He may pass without a glance and you can breathe easier for a while.  
Anonymous. 
 
 
The “Very Difficult” Malcolm Campbell High School alumni Quiz 
(based on students and events from school years 1961-1964 
 

1. The song, “Fly Little White Dove Fly” was sung by a group that 
included which 1962 MCHS alumna? What was the name of the 
singing group?  

2. What was the name of the closest train station to MCHS that took 
MCHS students to the west island? 

3. Which 3 three MCHS alumni were associated with the rock’n’roll band, 
“The Sceptres” in the 1960s? 

4. What is the name of the 1962 MCHS alumnus who had a role in the 
Robert Altman movie, “Nashville” in 1975? 



5. Which 1962 grad was responsible for the Scottish-themed artwork in 
the 1961-62 Yearbook?  
 

6. Which alumnus won 1st prize in the art contest in            
the 1962-63 Yearbook? 

7.  “How low can you go?” is associated with which 
dance craze of the 1960s? 

8. Which 1962 MCHS alumnus, a staunch 
Canadian, became leader of the Equality Party in 
Quebec in 1994? 

9. Which alumnus won the Photo Contest in the 
1961-62 Yearbook with 3 amazing photos? 

10. What is the name of the somewhat stern 
French teacher in the early 60s who was rumoured to 
have been in the French Foreign Legion? 
 

The answers to this “difficult” quiz will be supplied by Cheryl 
in the next issue of the Newsletter. 
 
This very difficult quiz was compiled by Cheryl Casino 
Houston, 11D, Class of 1963, formerly of Roxboro and intrepid 
rider of the school bus for 2 years. Her home room teacher, 
Mrs. Shirley Lamet, was a big influence in her decision to 
become an editor, as well as a quiz creator. 
 
 
 
If you have time write a short article for the Newsletter. Grads are asking to get caught up 
on the happenings/life of other grads, why not give them your update. 
Send it to Howard at hahight@gmail.com od Diana at retiredredden@telus.net and watch 
your email screen light up after it’s published. 
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